
    
February 18, 2015     

Toronto and East York Community Council 
100 Queen Street West  
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2     

Dear Chair and Members:  

RE: 958 Broadview Avenue - Request for Staff to Evaluate for Possible 
Heritage Designation  

I am writing to formally request that 958 Broadview Avenue be considered for 
designation as a heritage property. Residents in Ward 29 are concerned with the fate of 
this building and are requesting that the City consider heritage designation based on its 
architectural, historical and contextual value.    

RECOMMENDATIONS:   

Request that the Director of Urban Design report on the potential designation of the 
property at 958 Broadview Avenue under Part IV of the Ontario Heritage Act.   

Thank you for your consideration.  

Sincerely,     

Mary Fragedakis 
City Councillor 
Ward 29, Toronto-Danforth     


